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Well here we are again - the end of another academic year and one that all our pupils, staff and 
families should be extremely proud of. Not only do we experience each and every day the hard 
work, dedication and enthusiasm put into our fantastic school from everyone involved but our 
Ofsted visitors back in January also confirmed everything we already knew, with a glowing 
report that summed up beautifully, what makes Wimboldsley the special and wonderful school 
that it is. I am certain that next year will follow in the footsteps of this one and we hope that you 
all have a very well deserved summer break doing all of the things that make you happy. We, again, want 
to wish our current Year 6s all the very best for their next chapter and just know that they will continue to 
do themselves proud, as always. See you when we return to school on Wednesday 6th September.
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Year 6s day out
Our Year 6s enjoyed a fantastic 

leavers day out on Tuesday when 
they visited Crewe bowling for a 
morning of fierce competition! 

After a delicious lunch and some 
fun in the arcade, the competition 

continued as they competed in coloured 
teams at Laser Tag. A fab day was had by all.

School lunches
Due to our caterers increasing the costs 
of their school meals from June 2023, this 
will be reflected in prices moving forwards 
from September 2023 where school 
meals will now cost £2.68. Payments will 
continue to be made via school spider.

SENDCo
After many years of working across our two federated schools, 
we want to say a big thank you to Mrs Barr for all of her hard 
work and support as she moves on to a full time SENDCo role 
based at William Stockton from September 2023. This does, 
however, give me the opportunity to share the exciting news 
that Mrs Whiston will be taking on the SENDCo role in the new 
academic year, here at Wimboldsley. Mrs Whiston holds the 
National SENCo award and has a wealth of experience in this role 
from previous settings. We already know she will be a real asset 
and credit to the school moving forwards.

School Uniform (info on website)
Blue Wimboldsley jumper/cardigan
(Purple for Year 6)
Grey/Black skirt or trousers/shorts
White/Blue polo shirt/blouse
(White/Purple for Year 6)
Blue gingham dress (summer)
Black sensible shoes/sandals 
- No trainers

PE KIT
Blue Wimboldsley t-shirt
(Purple for Year 6)
Black shorts
Black pumps or trainers

All availablefrom Triffic Togs in Middlewich

If the weather is cold then children can bring 
tracksuits / hoodies for PE lessons. These 
should be plain blue, navy, black or grey.

we return to school on Wednesday 6th September.



Whole school water fight
The sun made a special appearance just in time for our end of year, 

Wimboldsley water fight this week and what an event it was. As a 

reward for each team gaining over 1000 team points this half term, 

the school field became a soggy battleground as water pistols were 

loaded and drawn. ‘Water’ fantastic time was had by all.


